Ned O'Neill

From: george moore [redstone_43@yahoo.com]

Sent: Nov 12, 2007 7:28 AM

To: Steve Moulton; Ned O'Neill; Meredith Scarlet; Lori &amp, John Smigelski
Subject: Minutes from 11/8/07 meeting

Metting called to order: 7:45 P.M.
Present: J. Smigelski, N. O'Neill, M. Scarlet, G. Moore
Approval of minutes of last meeting: Waived

Open issues: There was discussion on building codes pertaining to agricultural issues, with Ag. Comm. possibly
holding a public info. meeting in 2008 on this subject and other issues.

Building Inspector: Bentley Herget has been hired as the permanent Building Inspector.

Senate Bill 474: There was a question on whether the Farm Bureau supports this bill, Meredith will check,
George will check with Pam Resor as to the status of the bill.

Ag. Comm handbooks for Meredith: George will drop them off for her.

Building Permits pertaining to Farm Buildings: Meredith will get information on this issue.

Other business: Ned will compile a list of farms and Agricultural operations in Groton. There was some
dicussion on Ag. in The Classroom program. Information has been left at the Middle Schools, contact has been
made with the High School as well. There was discussion on establishing an Ag. Comm. scholarship sometime
in the future.

Next Meeting: December 13, 2007.

Meeting adjourned: 8:35 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted: George Moore, Secretary,
Groton Agricultural Comm.
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